SGA Meeting Agenda
January 21, 2020

The meeting was commenced at 7:03 PM. The Mission Statement was read by SGA President Anna Katherine Drew. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Anna Katherine Drew.

Officer Reports

Max von Schmeling, Treasurer
Max announced Spring Budget Requests would be due soon. He also announced that there will be Budget Finance Committee training in the late spring, and he advised club members to attend, considering the changes that will be made in the near future. 
Max stated that the account balance is $10, 873.

Mary Ashford Hyde, Secretary
Mary Ashford passed the Minutes.
Mary Ashford asked that clubs and organizations send her their flyer advertisements in order to promote different events on campus.
Mary Ashford informed the body that she would be having a meeting to discuss the next moves on bike safety on campus. 
Margaret Ashton asked if they would discuss the logistics of enforcing the law.
Mary Ashford announced that there would be a high of 52 and a low of 23 tomorrow. 

London Elrod, Vice President of Service
London announced that the Blood Drive will be on January 27th. You can sign up through the link sent out by email. We would also love for anyone to sign up to work the event  for an internal credit.
London gave an update on the special project from the fall pertaining to the purchasing and placement of the Viking furniture products outside of the library.

David Lindsey, Vice President of Administration
David announced that Executive Board nominations will be opening soon. 
David updated the students about the survey that the Student Organization Recognition Committee has sent out to the club presidents to get some feedback on the new club structure. 
David announced that on February 21st the juniors will be hosting Mr. Berry in Krannert Ballroom and that tickets will be available for purchase. Nomination forms will be coming out soon.

Anna Katherine Drew, President
Anna Katherine Welcomed Back the students. She also informed the body that there will be position changes being made to the Executive Board. She also announced that Debbie Heida will be speaking later this semester to explain the new pay raise.
Anna Katherine presented and passed the Executive Board’s office hours.

Old Business 
Michaela Lumpert asked if there would be a Groundhog Day celebration this year. Anna Katherine Drew responded that because Groundhog Day is on a weekend, there will not be a celebration.
James Hancock asked for an update about the diesel heater behind the town houses. Anna Katherine Drew said she was continuing to talk with Physical Plant about all options.



[bookmark: _GoBack]New Business 
Nancy Bell Hansford asked about leadership credits. Anna Katherine Drew explained that the SAO knows more about the requirements for these events. The credits serve the purpose of growing stronger leaders within our student organizations.

Announcements
Shelby Sims announced Easy Baked Improv is on Thursday at 9:30PM in Evans Auditorium, and that the Improvathon would be coming up soon! It will be a 24-hour celebration!
Shelby Sims announced that Viking Fusion is hiring.
A Bonner student announced that on January 28th there will be a sex trafficking panel in Evans Auditorium.
BCVS thanked all of those who volunteered for MLK service day.
KCAB will be having a movie night this Saturday at 8:30 PM in the Ballroom. Casino night is on Saturday, February 1st from 8-11 PM in Krannert.
Margaret Ashton announced that SAVE would be hosting the Eco Fair on February 8th from 5-7PM. She asked that anyone interested in having a table at the event to please email her at Margaret.ashton@berry.edu.
Residence Life announced that Morgan & Deerfield would be hosting the Mo’chella late night from 11-1AM in Krannert Ballroom.
APO’s Showcase will be held this Saturday at 7:30 PM in the Sisters Theatre.

Bailey Dingley, with a second from Bryce Nethery, move to adjourn the meeting at 7:17pm.





